
Performing Arts:  Please check out our Winter Wonderland Showcase on 12/14 at 6:30pm.  Over 
300 performers will be live streamed right into your homes.  Check out our instagram and facebook 
pages for the link!  Facebook: @davidsenCFAmusic Instagram: @davidsenmusicrocks or 
@davidsendance 

8th Grade students continue to show their school pride by 
wearing their 8th grade Class of 20-21 shirts. Students can 
wear these shirts every Friday and on the 8th of each month to 
be entered in a raffle. Congratulations to this month's winner,  
Dijonay Blake!   

November/December 2020 

Student Services:  We want to remind our eLearning fami-
lies that our student services team has open office hours 
through ZOOM twice a day, Monday through Thursday, to an-
swer questions or address concerns that parents or students 
may have.  Please see the schedule posted in Canvas and feel 
free to reach out.  We are here to support you! 

We also have a lunch club for our eLearning students that is 
offered on Thursdays for our 8th graders, and Fridays for our 
6th and 7th graders.  Please see Canvas for ZOOM links.  We 
play some games with the students and give them a chance to 
socialize with each other.  It's fun!  Come check it out! 

Happy  

Holidays! 

Business Technology:  The Business Technology department is happy to announce that eleven 
DIT students recently obtained a Microsoft Industry Specialist certification in Word 2019! The re-
maining DIT students will test before Winter Break. Additionally, we are excited about the oppor-
tunity to offer our on-campus CAB students the opportunity to obtain the ICT CyberSafety Essentials 
Digital Tools certificate also before the break. We hope to expand the program to include our eLearn-
ers in the Spring.  

Avid:  7th and 8th graders have been studying Public Speaking Skills. We started with Fishbowl 
Speeches, and will end with Passion Speeches in 8th Grade and Memoirs in 7th grade. 


